
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Petition of Missouri-American  ) 
Water Company for Approval to Establish an  )  Case No. WO-2018-0373 
Infrastructure System Replacement Surcharge (ISRS) )  Tariff No. YW-2019-0114 
 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION FOR EXPEDITED TREATMENT  
AND APPROVAL OF COMPLIANCE TARIFF  

 
COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”), by and 

through counsel, and hereby submits this Staff Recommendation for Expedited Treatment 

and Approval of Compliance Tariff.  The compliance tariff filed by Missouri-American Water 

Company (“Company”) on December 5, 2018, complies with the Commission’s Report and 

Order, issued on the same date. Further, Staff does not oppose the Company’s request for 

expedited treatment.  Thus, Staff recommends approval of:  

• P.S.C. MO NO. 13, 10th Revised Sheet No. RT 10 canceling P.S.C. MO NO. 13, 

9th Revised Sheet No. RT 10 

WHEREFORE, Staff prays that the Commission will approve the filed compliance 

tariffs and issue an order allowing the revised tariff to take effect for service rendered on 

and after December 15, 2018; and grant such other and further relief as the Commission 

considers just in the circumstances. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Mark Johnson 
Mark Johnson 
Deputy Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 64940 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65012 
(573) 751-7431 (Telephone) 
(573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
Mark.johnson@psc.mo.gov  
Attorney for the Staff of the  
Missouri Public Service Commission 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile, or electronically mailed to all parties and or counsel of record on 
this 6th day of December, 2018. 

 
/s/ Mark Johnson 
 

 




